
                My name is Edwena B. Lanier. I was recently awarded the Charlotte Newcombe Foundation. My 
anticipated graduation year is 2023. I wanted to express my deepest level of gratitude to the university 
and committee for allowing me the chance to be a part of something so impactful and long-lived. This 
award allows great relief  to me financially, and will support my goals of helping my mentees and 
community members. Moreover, helping the scholars in the community get back to school items that 
will set their school year up for success. 
  
 


